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Annual Membership Luncheon 

Planting Ideas, 

Celebrating Friends! 
June 6, 2022 

11 am 

The Summit Club 

15 West 6th Street 

Tulsa Oklahoma 

 

See Page 4 for 

invitation and 

RSVP details 

for Members 

and Guests! 
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Remember, Tulsa 
Garden Club’s 

Membership year is 
July—June! 

DONORS HONOREES 

 

Rose Fund 
April 2022 

www.TulsaGardenClub.org/Rose-Fund 

Brent & Becky’s Bulbs supports clubs 

like ours with a percentage of sales. 

Order your spring-flowering bulbs,  

NOW, to plant before snow flies!  

Select Tulsa Garden Club, 

hit GO.  

Click YES through the REMINDER page,  
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https://tulsagardenclub.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b7695a728546b9cbcfc8e1b2b&id=0ceea530bb&e=58bef3c6ad
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 Planting Ideas, Celebrating Friends!  Can 

it be?  Our gardening year is almost over!  Many 

ideas have been planted and I am celebrating 

many Friends.  Make your reservation for June 6 

today so you can celebrate with all of us. 

 Even though our June meeting is not far 

away we have much happening before that 

meeting.  Some of those things are seeking out 

new plants to purchase and plant in our yards, 

some are touring other yards for ideas, some are 

just walking around our yards and rejoicing in a 

job well done!  I prefer doing this with a glass of 

wine. 

 The last major event for the Tulsa Garden 

Club this year is National Garden Week, the first 

full week of June, during which Susan Henderson 

has planned a full week of activities.  Also, during 

this week, Phyllis Ogilvie has planned a 

MAGICAL 

MYSTERY trip, 

I’m excited to 

discover where? 

 As I write 

this article, I 

realize this is my 

last time to write 

an article as 

President of the 

Tulsa Garden Club.  At the June 6 meeting, new 

officers will be installed. Our new President, Kathi 

Blazer, will be writing this column during 2022-

2023. Congratulations and ‘thanks’ Kathi! 

 During the past two years, Tulsa Garden 

Club has accomplished many things, none of 

which could have happened without you and 

many other members who donated your time and 

talents to make it all possible.  I am very 

appreciative. 

 My world is definitely richer for having 

met and worked with the members of the Tulsa 

Garden Club. Thanks for putting your confidence 

in me. 

Rose Schultz, President  

 

Planting Plants, Growing Friends 

President’s Perspective  
by Rose Schultz, Member since 2016 

 

Gardening Secret #7 

The peony is a most-beloved springtime bloomer. Bring peony blooms inside to extend 
their enjoyment! Harvest on a May morning when the peony buds are at the 

“marshmallow” stage. Gently press each bud between two fingers. When bud feels soft 
to the touch—like a fluffy marshmallow—and has a bit of color exposed, cut with 

sharp, disinfected shears and pop into a container filled with lukewarm water. Display 
out of direct sun. Keep your vase filled with clean water for longest life! 
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Planting Ideas, Celebrating Friends! 
Annual Membership Luncheon 

June 6, 2022 
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 The gardening education vision includes looking toward TGClub’s centennial. Are you a 

founding Member’s descendant? Do you know their family members? 

Please contact First Vice President and Membership Chair Kathi Blazer, TulsaGar-

denClub@gmail.com. 

 

National Garden Week 
June 5-11, 2022 

By Susan Henderson , Member since 2021 

Sunday    Spread The Word: Gardening is for Every-
one 
Get out your camera or phone and take a shot of what's 
blooming in your yard. Join the picture if you'd like.  Post it 
on Facebook and/or other social media and tell the world 
it's National Garden Week.    
  
Monday   A Gathering of the Gardeners:  Tulsa Gar-
den Club Annual Membership Meeting/Luncheon. 
 
Tuesday   The Famous Mystery Tour 
Off we go on another tour to place unknown for fun, fellow-
ship, and flowers. 
 
Wednesday   A Day to Prune, Plant, and Share  
Outside the Conservato-
ry at Woodward  Park 
you will find a Meet and 
Swap.  Plants, cuttings, 
and lots of ideas.  
Thanks to the City of 
Tulsa and TGC mem-
bers. 
 
Thursday   Proclaim 
That It's National 
Garden Week 

His Honor the Mayor and other local dignitaries will sign 
their names and attest that Tulsa Loves Gardens.  Let's post 
that news all over the internet. 
 
Friday   Growing Young Gardeners Spring is perfect to 
start some young gardeners.  Now is the time to teach them 
to love the beauty of nature. Gardening books from National 
Garden Club are presented to area schools. 
 
Saturday  Open Your Yard to Neighbors and Friends  
Share your Spring time yard with friends, family, and others.  
Come, have a cup of coffee, chat with friends, and share with 
others the beauty you have helped to create. 
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May Showers Bring More Flowers 
by Phyllis Ogilvie, Member since 2017 

 

Six tips to a better third week of May for your garden flowers and trees 

 

• Be sure to water newly planted trees and shrubs that will help to establish roots before the 

summer’s heat.  This will also assist with the tee being more resistant to borers. 

• Plant dahlia tubers in well-drained sandy loam and make sure they will get at least 8 

hours of sun daily.  Put in stakes now to support the taller dahlia varieties.  If you take 

care of dahlias thru the summer, they will supply you with fall color through the first 

frost. 

• Deadhead your pansies to prolong their blooms. Deadheading is a British term for remov-

ing faded flowers.  If you prefer more flowers over seeds, this is a ‘must’ action.  Annuals 

and perennials will produce more blooms and your garden will look well-groomed for 

your garden guests. 

• Pull up maple, elm, redbud, and any seed-

lings in the garden now to avoid digging up 

young trees later. 

• Carry a container of warm water into the gar-

den when focusing on cutting flowers and 

place the cut flowers immediately in the 

warm water so they will last longer for your 

enjoyment. 

• If you have any spare cut flowers, plants you 

are dividing, or beds you are thinning, I am 

positive your neighbors will appreciate them.  

Or, call or text 918-760-6818 to find a Garden 

Club Member to become a foster flower par-

ent and to welcome your plants to a new 

home! 

For year-round planning and tips, watch OSU/

Oklahoma Gardening. 

https://extension.okstate.edu/programs/oklahoma-gardening/?Forwarded=www.oklahomagardening.okstate.edu/tips-of-the-month/garden-tips-for-may/
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71st Annual Garden Tour Quick Photos 
by Cindy Davis, Member since 1990 & Brenda Michael-Haggard, Member since 1995 

 Tour proceeds benefit formal and informal gardening education projects and partners, 
including Tulsa Garden Center and TCC’s Second Chance program in horticulture for 

inmates of Dick Conner Correctional Center.  As a not-for-profit educational organiza-
tion subordinate to Oklahoma Garden Clubs, Tulsa Garden Club accepts charitable gifts 

deductible to the extend allowed by current tax law. 

Garden Guests 

Thank 
you! 

Cashiers 

Hostesses 

Homeowners 

More 
to 

come! Watch online for  
photo album. 
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 Growing roses in containers can give you more control of the plans environment and 

flexibility. If you are experiencing lack of sun because you have a shady garden then you 

have the convenience of placing the rose in an area that receives at least 6 or more hours of 

sun. If you are an urban gardener and have run out of space, containers can add to your 

garden. Splendid rose gardens can be planted on terraces, balconies, or any area capable of 

holding a wide assortment of containers. Begin with purchasing good plants from a reputa-

ble nursery or online. Choose varieties whose habits are appropriate for containers such as 

Floribundas, small shrubs,and miniatures. (all roses can be grown in containers) After se-

lecting your rose, purchase good potting soil. The best soil to use is a medium specifically 

blended for potting. Some potting mixes may in-

clude fertilizer. These mixes are lightweight, free of 

disease and insect eggs, plus they retain water. 

 NEVER USE GARDEN SOIL IN CONTAIN-

ERS. It is too heavy, drains poorly and brings in-

sects and disease with it. Make sure your containers 

have good drainage holes in the bottom. 

 Potting soil needs more frequent watering. 

This flushes out nutrients in the soil making it nec-

essary to add nutrients more often. Incorporate a 

slow release fertilizer on top of the soil, never 

around the roots, and augment it with half strength 

water soluble fertilizer. ( Miracle Grow) Wash di-

rectly into the root zone  for immediate intake. Ap-

ply the water soluble fertilizer every two weeks. 

 An attractive way to display your rose is dou-

ble potting. Place a plain plastic pot inside a large decorative ceramic or terracotta contain-

er with space between. Fill the space between with mulch that acts like insulation during 

hot weather. Be sure that both pots have good drainage holes. 

 For more rose resources, click: 

 Roses for Tulsa on Tulsa Rose Society’s web site 

 “Find A…” on American Rose Society’s web site 

Growing Roses in Containers 
By Brenda Johnson, Member since 2001 

Check out other tips on Tulsa Garden Club YouTube channel:   

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCLribdiXIUlNIfaaDmqCBA  

https://www.tulsarosesociety.org/rosesfortulsa
https://www.tulsarosesociety.org/
https://www.rose.org/
https://www.rose.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCLribdiXIUlNIfaaDmqCBA

